
 

       

 
 
 
 

 The Social Studies Honor Society wants to thank those who donated to their Veterans Day Flag 
Fundraiser. We were able to raise $325 for the Wounded Warrior Project, whose mission is to offer 
programs, services and events for wounded veterans following September 11, 2001. We look forward 
to fundraising for this cause again next year! 

 
 Attention Tri-M Music Honor Society:  New inductees and Executive Board are meeting in Rowe 

Hall immediately after school today to practice for our induction service. ALL members need to meet 
in Chorus Room tonight at 6pm. Questions? See Mrs. Turk. 

 
 JH Volleyball Team members: Please meet in the HS cafeteria prior to travelling to the ES for JH 

Volleyball practice. A security team member will supervise the trip to the ES for practices/home 
contests Mon-Fri. The team will depart the HS cafeteria at 2:45pm. Thank you.  

 
 There will be a Surf Club meeting today in the JH Cafeteria at 2:35. All are welcome.  

 
 Jr. Class T-Shirts are in!!! Please pick up your t-shirt in Room 226. 

 
 If you are interested in sewing an ornament for community service, please stop by Room 109 to pick 

up a Conklin House Ornament Kit. Community service hours will be given for your time sewing and 
all ornaments will be on display at the Conklin House.  

 
 Drama Club will have a meeting on Thursday, 11/10, in Rowe Hall at 2:40 PM. All members must 

attend. LA MANCHA! will rehearse until 4:30 immediately after the meeting. All cast members are 
called. Crew members do not need to report yet. Please check Teams for updates. 

 
 The World Language Club will be selling GRATEFUL GRAMS this week and next week in the 

cafeteria during lunch periods! These are like BOO GRAMS but better! For only $2, you can brighten 
someone’s day! See Mrs. Anderson or Ms. Caldwell or any Language Club member if you have any 
questions.  

 
 Attention All 9th Graders:  Your 9th grade appointments with your Guidance Counselors have been 

scheduled. Please check your email for this information!!! Thank you! 
 

 Babylon Varsity Cheer Tryouts: Babylon’s Varsity Cheer Team is holding tryouts for their winter 
competition season on November 14th. For more information, please email Ms. Bochicchio at 
K.Bochicchio@Babylonufsd.com 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


